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FROM THE EDITOR

Business Ethics Quarterly normally has not included comments from the editor 
in each issue. But for this issue, comments are in order, specifically to offer 

thanks to a number of people who have helped make Business Ethics Quarterly the 
highly respected journal that it is. First among those people is George Brenkert, 
who finished his term as editor-in-chief in August 2005. Under his leadership, BEQ 
reached out to, and gained recognition from, a growing number of scholars in an 
increasing number of disciplines. He was indefatigable in his work on behalf of 
the journal, and all BEQ readers and authors owe him many thanks. Thankfully, he 
will remain with the journal as a member of the editorial board.

A number of editorial board members completed their service to the journal, 
and we also would like to thank them for their efforts and support. These include 
Antonio Argandoña; Joseph Badaracco, Jr.; Rogene Buchholz; Gerald F. Cavanagh, 
S.J.; Robin Derry; Amitai Etzioni; Alex Michalos; Sandra Rosenthal; David Vogel; 
and Donna Wood.

We are pleased to announce the addtion of a number of other scholars to the 
editorial board. These are Robert Audi, Andrew Crane, Ronald Jeurissen, Dirk 
Matten, Douglas May, Lori V. Ryan, Andreas Georg Scherer, Marshall Schminke, 
Ann E. Tenbrunsel, and James Weber.

Finally, we have made several editorial changes at the journal. Norman Bowie 
has taken on the associate editor position that I previously held, while Al Gini will 
continue his dedicated service to the journal in the other associate editor position. 
Patrick Murphy has stepped down from his position as area editor for marketing, 
and is being replaced by N. Craig Smith. I am pleased to be able to work with such 
a qualified and dedicated editorial team.

Gary Weaver
Editor-in-Chief
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